
 
 

 

1st April 2021 
 

 

RED NOSE DAY  
Thank you for supporting Red Nose Day on Friday 19th March.  We raised 
an amazing £325.95! 
 

 

 

EASTER COMPETITIONS    

Well done to all the children who entered the Easter Competitions, we saw some wonderful Easter Bonnets 
and very creatively decorated Eggs!  Congratulations to the winners who have all received an Easter Egg. 

Butterflies Jorgie-Rae & Natalia-Maria 3AF Anna & Ava-Rose 

Busy Bees Theo & Riley 3CS Chloe & Atticus 

Caterpillars Francesca & Aleeza 3TB Kai & George 

Dragonflies 1 Koby & Marley 4BK Vevina & Nevaeh 

Dragonflies 2 Raegan & Lilah 4CR Jack & Cindy 

Ladybirds Dylan & Charlie 4KA Sophie & Freyarose 

Smiley Snails Harrison & Riley 5RB Mia & Isabelle 

RHM Reggie & Blaise 5SD Lewis & Kaylen 

RGG Rayyan & Mila 5VG Martim & Faye 

RSS Freddie & Harlow 6EP Esme & Sara 

1FOG Lily-Anne & Tayah 6LB Ogechi & Brooke 

1GS Evie-Blue & Aleah 6LJ Ruby & Maisie 

1SB Jessica & Sireen 6JH Amelia & Alfie 

2CP Lottie & Pavel   

2HN Ryan & Eve   

2HW Abram & Hayden   
 

NURSERY PARENTS 
 
Nursery parents will receive a letter confirming their children’s Reception place for September 2021 on 
Friday 16th April.  Please ring the school office on 437 1272 to confirm you are accepting your child’s place 
on Monday 19th April.  Thank you. 
 

 

School closes today, Thursday 1st April and re-opens on 
Monday 19th April.  We hope you enjoy your Easter 

Holidays! 

 


